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Hi City Council: As a resident of Hollywood, and as an active
pedestrian in the community, I ask that the City Council vote to
support the Project to bring Raising Cane's to the area. The Project
was previously approved by the City’s Zoning Administrator and
the APC. The City Council should do the same. My friends in
college would frequently meet at a Raising Cane's on campus at
Boston University on "Chicken Thursdays" and having one
nearby would bring back a lot of great memories. The Project
would help activate the existing streetscape by providing a new,
pedestrian-friendly commercial use that would serve as a
significant improvement over the now-vacant site. This is the kind
of redevelopment sorely needed at this site. This site is located
along one of the City’s major commercial thoroughfares and is the
perfect site for the proposed use. [ urge the City Council to
consider the consequences of allowing this site to remain vacant
year after year and depriving Hollywood residents of the joy of
Cane's sauce. Best, Doug



